
 

24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The City of SeaTac is hosting the Valley Ridge Mini-Pitch 

Opening Celebration on Wednesday, August 28, 2019 at 2:00 

p.m. A quorum of the Council may be present. The event will 

be held at Valley Ridge Park, 4644 S 188th St, SeaTac, WA 

98188. 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 


